STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS27245 / H0312

Update and improve on basic day care license regulations for Idaho Overview:

State legislation regarding child care licensing hasn't been updated since 2011. Part of this statute update is to
comply with federal regulations and the rest of the updates are to align day care license requirements with the
Idaho Child Care Program (ICCP) standards.

FISCAL NOTE

Based on current provider numbers, our fiscal impact to the program would be an approximate increase of
$52,000 dollars, 71% of which is federal and 29% is General Fund.

Contact:
Ericka Rupp
Department of Health and Welfare
(208) 334-5641

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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